



Wednesday 9th May 6 pm  
The Ramblers, Milton Avenue

**Present:**

Justin Bryant (Local Trust)  
Connor Burke  
Sue Cunningham (V Chair)  
Lisa Daniels (One Church)  
Isobel Edwards (GCC) (V Chair)  
Debbie Etheridge  
Gerry Hartin (Treasurer)  
Al Jack (GCU)

Lisa Jevins  
Marcus Ridler (Chair)  
Penny Ridler  
Garry Slater  
Jordan Wetton  
Josie Betton  
Byron Davis  
Richard Noonan

<b>1.</b>	<b>Welcome and Apologies:</b> Mark Gale                  Mandi Holt (GCH)	
<b>2.</b>	<b>Minutes:</b> Accepted as a true record	
<b>3.</b>	<b>Matters Arising:</b> AOB GCH refused to allow noticeboards in blocks.	
<b>4.</b>	<b>Finance Update:</b> Nothing to report.	
<b>5.</b>	<b>Grant applications:</b> No new applications. Lisa D. presented new grant application process. Lisa J. to contact Nicola Simpson from GWLT	
<b>6.</b>	<b>GDPR:</b> Data audit of all PBL information to be completed. Grant application process to become GDPR compliant. Marcus to forward 10 points for GDPR to Richard and Sue.	
<b>7.</b>	<b>Planning for legacy:</b> Lisa J., Isobel, Marcus, Sue and Debbie to form subgroup to oversee legacy.	

<b>8.</b>	<b>Any Other Business:</b> a. Richard to source signs to publicise PBL sponsorship of projects b. Bowls taster sessions available each Monday 6:30 – 8:00 pm	
<b>9.</b>	<b>Date of Next Meeting:</b>  <b>Wednesday 20<sup>th</sup> June 6:00 pm</b> <b>Ramblers, Milton Avenue</b>	